
FAQ n.21604

FAQs:
One-off notification flights, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
Under which conditions may I apply for a one-off notification?

Answer:
The following conditions shall be met by an applicant (operator) in order to satisfy the one-off
notification requirements:

EASA is notified prior to the intended date of the first flight. The operator will need to file and
submit the appropriate ‘One-off notification’ form and provide the necessary supporting
documents to EASA; and

The operator provides evidence that the planned operation meets the criteria for “One-off
notification flights”; and

The operator is not subject to an operating ban pursuant to Regulation (EC) No 2111/2005 of
the European Parliament and of the Council; and

The operator is not subject to rejection, suspension or revocation of  a TCO authorisation on
safety grounds, and

The operator must not have filed a ‘One-off notification’ with the Agency within the previous 24
months.
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